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Kimberly Caswell 
Vice President and General Counsel, Southeast 
Legal Department 

FLTC0007 
201 North Franklin Street (33602) 
Post Office Box 110 
Tampa, Florida 33601·0110 

October 11, 2001 Phone 813 483-2606 
Fax 813 204-8870 
kimberly.caswell@Vetizon.com 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 01 (3 S5 ::-rfFlorida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: 	 Docket No. 
Petition of Verizon Florida Inc. for Approval of Amendment No. 1 to the 
Interconnection Agreement with Nextel South Corp. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please find enclosed for filing Verizon Florida Inc:s Petition for Approval of Amendment 
No.1 to the Interconnection Agreement with Nextel South Corp. The amendment 
consists of a total of nine pages. Service has been made as indicated on the Certificate 
of Service. If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (813) 
483-2617. 

Very truly yours, 

Kimberly Caswell 

KC:tas 
Enclosures 

OOCUHENT Nl;MBER -DATE 

I 292 5, OCT II 0 

fPSC-COMI1ISSlOi~ CLERK 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a copy of Verizon Florida Inc.'s Petition For Approval of 
Amendment No.1 to the Interconnection Agreement with Nextel South Corp. was sent 
via U.S. mail on October 11, 2001 to: 

Staff Counsel 

Florida Public Service Commission 


2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 


Nextel South Corp. 

Attention: Bob Edgerly 


Manager-Industry Affairs 

1768 Old Meadow Road 


McLean, VA 22102 


Kimberly Caswell 
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